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Circular 079:07:08 
 
 
 
To:  Aquatic Sports Delegates   Officials 
  Club Secretaries     Club Presidents 
  Competition Managers    Y&LD Delegates 
 
CC:  Aquatic Sports Executive   Staff   
  LSV Directors     Y&LD Executive  
    
From:  Andrew Skillern 
  Manager – Youth & Leadership Development      
 
Date:  17 July 2008 
 
Subject: Announcement of Westpac Junior State Championships Venue for 2009 
 
Action:  
 
The Y&LD Executive would like to announce that the Sandridge Life Saving Club will be 
the host of the 2009 Westpac Junior Lifesaving Championships. 
 
The dates are confirmed for the 7 - 8 March 2009. 
 
The full carnival calendar with dates and venues will be finalised and circulated shortly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For additional detail on this Circular contact:  Andrew Skillern – Manager, Youth & 
Leadership Development   
Email andrew.skillern@lifesavingvictoria.com.au or by phone (03) 9676 6945 
Circulars are also available at www.lifesavingvictoria.com.au 
 
Address:  PO Box 353 South Melbourne DC 3205 
 
 


